
 

Welcome to Agua Fria High School  

Class of 2025!!! 

Please return registration materials to AFHS on the following dates and times: 

**Incoming students do not need to be present during registration.** 

Walk-Up Registration 

Thursday, January 14th – 7:00 am – 3:00 pm 

Friday, January 15th – 7:00 am – 3:00 pm 

Tuesday, January 19th – 7:30 am – 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, January 20th – 7:00 am – 6:00 pm 

Thursday, January 21st – 7:00 am – 3:00 pm 

Friday, January 22nd – 7:00 am – 3:00 pm 

 

           

 

Your student’s BIRTH CERTIFICATE and SHOT RECORD DO NOT transfer from the middle school to 

the high school. 

*Parents are responsible for providing this documentation at the time of registration.  

*Incomplete registration packets without required documents WILL NOT be accepted. 

 

**All registration material is due to AFHS by: Friday, January 22nd, 2021. 

Course availability decreases significantly after this date, please turn your material in as soon as 

possible. 

Questions regarding registration 
please contact our  

Counseling Office Specialist  
Mrs. Alvarado 

623-932-7300 ext. 1040 

KALVARADO@AGUAFRIA.ORG 

 

 

Questions regarding registration 
please contact our  

Counseling Office Specialist  
Mrs. Felix 

623-932-7300 ext. 1041 

SFELIX@AGUAFRIA.ORG 

 


